
From the Board Meeting of: September 12, 2016

1. The Board enjoyed a presentation on Edison Robotics from Principal Jake Schmidt,
Teacher Jason Sandhu, and two grade seven students from Pacific Way Elementary.

2. The Board received an update on this year’s school start-up.

3. The Board approved the Early Closure Dates for the 2016-2017 school year.

4. The Board received a Projected Enrollment Snapshot Report.

5. The Board received a report on the New Reporting Order and Guidelines, presented by
Director Robinson.

6. The Board adopted the Revised Schedule of Board Meetings for 2016 and 2017 for
rural communities.

7. The Board approved the addition of 7.72 FTE elementary teaching positions for the
2016-2017 school year.

8. The Board received, reviewed, and approved the 2015-2016 Audited Financial
Statements.

9. The Board approved a request from BC Special Olympics to support, in principle, the
City of Kamloops hosting the 2017 Summer Games.

The next regular Board Meeting will occur on Monday, September 26, 2016 at the School
Board Office, 1383 Ninth Avenue, Kamloops, BC.


